SUCKLEY PARISH COUNCIL
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The Countryside Agency is offering Suckley residents the opportunity to bid for a grant towards a dedicated transport scheme – the grant is worth up to £10,000 and is over 3 years, possibly ongoing.

There is no definition on what the funding can be used for, but a regular bus service to Malvern, and transport for elderly and teenage residents has been suggested. If you have any ideas as to what this funding can be used for, please tell us. We need to submit the proposal shortly. 


	Pat Perks – Parish Clerk

	
	Tel. No 01531 640438
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June saw four days of celebrations in Suckley to mark the Queen’s reign – planting of trees, lighting of beacons, a village party, a history exhibition and much more.

The Parish Council supported the venture together with local residents and local businesses. Do events like this help people in the community to meet each other? If you think so, then please tell us – perhaps we can help to arrange something else for the villagers?
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FOR THE YOUNG . . .

The Youth Group in the Suckley and Alfrick areas have located a site on Suckley playing fields for a recreation area, and by the tennis courts in Alfrick. Plans are underway – building will start soon.  Well done!

If you are interested in this, please contact Paul Beaumont on 884550.


	FOR EVERYONE . .

Suckley has a new Police Officer assigned to the area, PC 3059 Allen Naulls, who will be getting to know the villagers and the area over the coming months. He can be contacted on 01905 723888

Please remember to be vigilant during the Summer for possible break ins, especially in outbuildings and sheds. 
	Why not visit the Suckley website? www.suckley.net
Suckley-chat is a new mailing list designed to keep Suckley people in touch with one another. Join if you’d like to exchange messages in a safe public forum with other Suckley residents and people interested in the village, or if you want to ask (or answer) questions relating to Suckley.

http://www.suckley.net/announce.htm


	
	
	SUCKLEY – Where’s that?

Maps of Suckley are planned to be installed for visitors at the boundaries of the parish. Local landmarks, pubs & businesses will be marked.

	SUCKLEY HISTORY SOCIETY – 

It’s a true fact!

Coal was delivered by train to Suckley Station in the early part of the 20th Century. Residents could then arrange for a lorry load of coal to be delivered to their house! The cost was around 14 shillings a load.

For information on Suckley History Society please contact 

Richard Harward on 884611
	Dates for your diary

31st Aug    Paul Jolly @ The Nelson

                 (Keyboard/Guitar & Vocals)

9th Sept     WI Meeting – Airports – (Louise Cox)

10th Sept   Parish Council meeting

31st Oct     History Soc. – History of the Bruff

See Village Directory for venue details. For entries into next Newsletter contact Richard Barnes on 884271


